
 

To meet, share and enjoy. And now: till next time.
Last week, with some 
amazement, I was looking at 
some pictures taken during our 
furlough. So many people we 
met, so much we could share 
about the work of the Lord in 
Cambodia. 

And unaware…..we did so 
much, but we also enjoyed the 
days of rest and relaxation.! 

The last week of our furlough has 
started, we look back in gratitude and 
with pleasure to all those joyful, 
impressing, intensive moments and 
encounters that lay behind us 

It is cool and encouraging to hear from 
you and to see how the Lord is busy in 
all those lives. It is so good to see how 
also in the Netherlands people are 
consciously choosing to walk along with 
someone who walks alone, to share their 

life with that person and show Jesus 
love by this. 

It is amazing to experience your 
involvement with our family and the work 
of Alongsiders in Cambodia. It makes 
us speechless and filled with gratitude. 

Tuesday morning, 25 October 2016 we 
will fly back to Phnom Penh. There we 
will, D.V. of course, live and work again 
for a period of two years. All five of us 
look forward to go home again, which of 
course is a good sign. 
And yet there is a nasty side too, to 
leave family and friends behind again. 
With loads of good and beautiful 
memories we have to let go of each 
other. That’s part of it. 
But it does hurts again.. 

WILL YOU PRAY WITH US AGAIN? 
1. ….To wrap up things here in the 

Netherlands well. To say good bye to 
family and friends, to the    
classmates from the 

“Regenboogschool”. This is a bit 
hard for the children. They had such 
a super time in their own class! 

2. …. For the voyage. To have 
pleasure, patience and safety during 
this long voyage and a good reunion 
with our friends and colleagues. 

3. …. To get settled again. We are not 
going anymore to a fully unknown 
place. That’s good, but we will have 
to adjust anyway. Pray that we will 
catch up with the language fluently. 

4. ….To have a good start with the 
homeschooling after the fall break 

We are glad to know that we will be 
supported again by your prayers and 
care. 

Many blessings, 

Mart-Jan & Talitha, 
Joy, Micha and Amy

MART-JAN & 
TALITHA
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This News is sent out about 4 times a year in order to inform you well about the things that 
are happening in our lives and enables you to pray with us. Feel free to forward this letter to 
others.

You can subscribe or unsubscribe via our website www.2followus.wordpress.com. On our 
website you will also find more information and a BLOG. If you have any questions please 
ask us!
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